2600 S. Michigan Blvd-Suite 303, Chicago, IL 60616, Tel (312) 225-1099 March 21, 1973 Joseph A. Rinaldo, Jr., M.D. Secretary NS/G/E 16001 West Nine Mile Poad Southfield, MI 48075 Dear Doctor Rinaldo: We received your recent releases regarding the May meeting. of ASGE. We did not notice the correction which we understood you had agreed to make by telephone a few weeks ago. This has reference to the names of the co-chairmen of the "International Workshop on Future Developments in Endoscopy." These co-chairmen are: Sir Francis Avery Jones, Norbert Henning and Sadataka Tasaka. The workshop group would also appreciate your listing it as a luncheon workshop in the official program instead of the qualified term "lunch." Since this workshop was approved by the program committee and offices, I don't know that it needs to be listed as a special workshop arranged by L. Berry. Several people have cooperated in its arrangement, including yourself which is very much appreciated. Things are coming along nicely with reference to the workshop and luncheon and we expect everything to go off in a standard fashion. In the arrangements, we are assuming no perogatives which have not been granted by the program committee and the President. We hope that wherever possible, you will give this same announcement and billing that all other programs were receiving, but no more than is being given to the others. Thanking you for everything and hoping to see you in May. Sincerely yours, Leonidas H. Berry, M.D. LHB: ljh Dr. J. Marrissey Dr. H. Colcher